
 

 

 

NOVEMBER 2019 NEWSLETTER 
 

 

BRANCH MEETINGS: 
Due to scheduling conflicts, there will not be a branch meeting in 
November.  We will resume programs and branch meetings in the New 
Year.  Details will be provided as we host speakers on the census, public 
policy activities and other programs of interest to our group.  Winter 
meetings, when scheduled, will be in the afternoon.  Bookroom Second 
Saturday Cobb Crew will resume in the New Year as well. 
 

BOOKFAIR UPDATES AND CELEBRATION: 
Our milestone 60th AAUW Atlanta Bookfair was well received and heralded 
another successful partnership with Perimeter Mall and branch volunteers.  
Income and volunteer hours will be finalized soon.  At this time, pending 
adjustments, it looks like Cobb volunteers contributed 20% of the hours.  
We don’t have final figures yet, but we should 
receive proceeds that will allow us to sponsor 
two scholarships through Chattahoochee Tech 
Foundation.  There will be an AAUW Atlanta 
Bookfair Steering Committee Meeting on 
November 12th with final details and distribution of proceeds available at 
that time.  We are so grateful to the many volunteer hours and many ways 
our membership contributes to this annual fundraiser.  Thank you!  
 
 

There will be a brunch on December 8th at 
Marlow’s Tavern in Dunwoody to share stories 
and celebrate a milestone book fair.  The 
brunch is from 2 to 4 PM and all volunteers are 
invited to attend.  Cobb volunteers should let 
Debbie Karvey know if they plan to attend at 

678-520-2231 or debbiedah@msn.com 
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COBB HOLIDAY CELEBRATION: 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Big thanks go out to Barbara Blue who has organized our annual holiday 
concert and dinner for Sunday, December 15th.  The RUMC Christmas 
Festival Concert is at 3:00 PM.  Tickets are free ... please contact Barbara 
after November 11th when tickets will be available and let her know if you 
would like to attend.  You may contact her at:  blu16br@gmail.com or at: 
404-971-0988. 
 
Please also let Barbara know if you plan to celebrate the holiday together 
over dinner.  This year we will gather at 5:00 PM at The Big Ketch 
Saltwater Grill in Roswell. The restaurant is located at 1105 Canton Street 
(close to the Fickle Pickle.)   
 
Additional announcements about upcoming events will be sent via e-mail. 
 
Enjoy the holidays!! 
 
Debbie and Judy 
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